
Construction Notification
Fernwood Tank Repair

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29 will begin work to repair Fernwood tank
located at 19837 Horseshoe Dr, Topanga, as shown on the map below.

The project consists of mechanical, piping repairs, and recoating tank number one. The
tank will be colored Sand Dunes. The project will restore serviceability of the tank by
adding 50,000 gallons of water storage capacity for existing customers.

Construction of this project is expected to begin June 10, 2024 and be completed by
August 2024. Construction hours will be from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through
Friday. Equipment and material will be stored onsite. Minimal traffic impacts are expected.
Water service will not be interrupted. Customers will be notified prior to recoating tank
number 2.

PROJECT LIMITS



For questions about project construction, contact Public Works Construction Manager,
Harut Mesropyan at (626) 300-3389 or email hmesropyan@dpw.lacounty.gov from 8
a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.

For questions about water service, contact LA County Waterworks (877) 637-3661 from
8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday.

For after-hours emergencies, please contact: Public Works 24-hour Dispatch Center at
(800) 675-HELP (4357).

Media inquiries can be directed to pio@pw.lacounty.gov or call Dispatch Center.    


